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***SPECIAL EVENT *** 
ROAD CLOSURE AND COURSE INFORMATION 
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Highland Circuit Race 
Women’s Start – 8:45 am 
Men’s Start – 11:00 am 

 
www.redlandsclassic.com 
info@redlandsclassic.com 

 



Dear Highland Neighbor: 
 
The 2023 Redlands Bicycle Classic is excited to announce that the initial stage of this year’s race will occur on 
Wednesday, April 12, 2023, in the City of Highland.  We would like to thank all of the residents and businesses 
along the course for their assistance and patience, as we bring you one of the premier cycling events in the country.  
 
The Highland Stage is a “circuit” race, which means the cyclists will be completing numerous laps around the 
course.  This will give you an opportunity to see them up close and cheer them on as they pass by your location.  
Spectators may walk along the outside of the course, however, please be sure to stay off the course itself.  The riders 
will be exceeding 50 MPH at times, and we want to ensure your safety, as well as the safety of the riders. 
 
With safety as our top primary concern, there will be some local street closures in place throughout the day. 
 
6:00am-4:00pm Eastbound Base Line Road between Yarnell Road and Church Street will be closed 
  Traffic will be diverted to Yarnell Road and detoured to Highland Avenue or Browning Road 
  Westbound Base Line Road will be reduced to one lane between Yarnell Road and Church Street 

(Immanuel Baptist Church access will be via the Streater Avenue driveway only.  If coming from 
the north, use Browning Road to Streater Avenue) 

  Greenspot Road and Highland Avenue are the best alternate routes 
 
8:00am-3:00pm  Jack Rabbit Lane between Church Street and Foxtail Way 

Foxtail Way between Jack Rabbit Lane and Glenheather Drive 
Glenheather Drive between Foxtail Way and Tonner Drive 
Tonner Drive between Glenheather Drive and Orange Street 
Orange Street between Tonner Drive and Sycamore Drive 
Sycamore Drive between Orange Street and Webster Street 
Webster Street between Sycamore Drive and Baseline Street 
 

8:05am-2:00pm Church Street between Base Line Road and Greenspot Road will be closed in both directions 
Arroyo Verde traffic (including Kindergarten pickup/dropoff) should access the lower parking lot 
using northbound Church Street from Greenspot Road.  Church Street will reopen as soon as the 
race ends to facilitate end-of-school dismissal. 

 
Traffic	will	be	impacted	in	the	area	of	Highland	Grove	Elementary	and	Beattie	Middle	School.		Use	Orange	Street	
via	Greenspot	Road	and	Webster	Street	via	Boulder	Avenue	to	access	these	schools.		As	race	day	approaches,	
individual	schools	will	provide	detailed	instructions	through	recorded	messages.		Please	drive	cautiously!	
 
If you anticipate leaving your business or residence during race time, please understand that there may be a delay, as 
our marshals must wait until there are no cyclists approaching before they allow you on the course.  At that time, 
you will be allowed onto the course, but only in the direction of the race, and you will be required to exit the 
course at the next opportunity.  Refer to the attached map to determine the direction the race will be traveling.  If 
you are having difficulty getting to a specific location, contact one of our marshals or a law enforcement official.  
Our marshals will be strategically placed throughout the course to assist you in getting where you need to go.  If you 
need to leave a residence on the course while the race is in progress, it is imperative that you seek assistance from a 
marshal before exiting.  If possible, please park your vehicle on a street off of the course ahead of time. 
 
For those who live on the course, temporary no parking signs will be posted several days prior to the race.  For your 
convenience, a map of this year’s course is included.  The streets in bold will have parking restrictions.  Vehicles 
must be removed from the course by 11:59 pm on Tuesday, April 11th (eight hours before the race begins).  Any 
vehicles remaining on the course are subject to removal.  Towed vehicles will be taken to the southwest parking lot 
of Immanuel Baptist Church.  Finally, loose dogs present a significant hazard to cyclists traveling at high speeds.  
Please ensure that your pet is secured during the event. 
 
For additional information about the Classic, please visit our website at www.redlandsclassic.com.   
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation, 
REDLANDS BICYCLE CLASSIC ORGANIZING COMMITTEE 


